STATEMENT OF MAILING NOTICE

(Section 86 of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations)

The State Water Resources Control Board has complied with the provisions of Government Code section
11346.4, subdivision (a)(1) through (4), regarding the mailing of the notice of proposed regulatory
action. The notice was mailed on March 3, 2017, over 45 days prior to the close of the public comment
period and the public hearing, which was held on July 18, 2017. In addition, notices were published in
the following newspapers of general circulation on March 3, 2017:

The Bakersfield Californian
The Times-Standard

The Fresno Bee

Los Angeles Times

The Orange County Register
The Sacramento Bee

The San Diego Union-Tribune
San Francisco Chronicle

San Jose Mercury News
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Dated:

Melissa Hall
Senior Water Resource Control Engineer



